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I have been a Oregon resident most of my life but I currently live in Washington, I'm a 

small business owner in Seaside OR and I'm in the Oregon Air National Guard. I'm 

been riding motorcycles for about 7 years now and I'm a firm believer in lane 

sharing/filtering, I ride an air cooled motorcycle and I've been stuck in traffic and have 

hady bike overheat. Filtering allows me to keep myself cool as well as my bike, it also 

allows me the safety of not being stuck between two vehicles and having the 

possibility of being rear ended by motorist's. With proper education like other states 

have on lane filtering it is truly a safe way to help with traffic congestion and flow. I 

truly hope and pray that this Bill passes and doesn't get vetod like it has in the past  


